
RENEGADE 
NEWS
Week of October 17-21



A Message     
From Our 

Administration

October 14, 2022

Hello Renegade Families,

What an amazing fall we have been having. The beautiful 
colours and weather have been outstanding.  

We are looking forward to the many opportunities for the 
community to join us at the school these upcoming weeks.

We hope to see you at our Parent Council Meeting on 
Monday, Parent Teacher Interviews, and the Pumpkin 
Extravaganza.  Please take some time to see all the great 
activities ahead. 

Relax and enjoy the beautiful fall weekend ahead.  Watch 
our social media and calendar for updates!

Take care!

Mrs. Tanouye, Vice Principal



Redwater School is a BYOD school from grades 
7-12. That means that we require students to 
bring their own devices from home. 

A device brought for learning must meet the 
following requirements:

● Internet ready (chrome browser)
● Ability to type (full keyboard required)
● Battery life of a full school day (6 hours)
● Labelled for identification
● Google Apps for Education (GAFF) 

friendly
● Not a cellphone

Redwater School also offers a rental program 
for a monthly fee. If you are interested in this 
option please contact the office for more 
information. 



What’s happening 
this week…

October 17-21 Tuesday, October 18th / Day 1

Wednesday, October 19th / Day 2

Thursday, October 20th / Day 1
●  Jr. High Volleyball at Legal

Friday, October 21st / Day 2
● Sr. High Volleyball Fri & Sat LacLaBiche
● Gr. 6 Immunizations
● School Wide Breakfast, 8:15 am

Monday, October 17th / Day 2
● Parent Council Meeting, 5:30 pm



What is 
happening      

next week…
October 24-28

Monday, October 24th / Day 1
● Pumpkin Extravaganza 2-5:30 PM in Gym

Tuesday, October 25th / Day 2

 Wednesday, October 26th / Day 1
● Scholastic Book Fair, 9 am
● Parent Teacher Interviews, 3:30-6 pm

Thursday, October 27th / Day 2
● Parent Teacher Interviews, 3:30-6 pm

Friday, October 28th / Day 1
● ELAA Post Secondary Fair
●



Words From 
The Wellness 

Hub

This month we are focusing on financial 
wellness. On October 4th, students in 
grades 5-9 participated in presentations 
hosted by Junior Achievement. 

 

Want to start discussions about financial literacy 
at home? Check out the websites linked below!

https://www.mastersindatascience.org/resources/
teaching-young-people-how-to-protect-finances-o
nline/

https://talkwithourkidsaboutmoney.com/ (visit the 
section on home resources)

https://www.mastersindatascience.org/resources/teaching-young-people-how-to-protect-finances-online/
https://www.mastersindatascience.org/resources/teaching-young-people-how-to-protect-finances-online/
https://www.mastersindatascience.org/resources/teaching-young-people-how-to-protect-finances-online/
https://talkwithourkidsaboutmoney.com/


A Message     
From Our 

Student Council



Great 
Happenings



Special Events


